January 28, 1930

Leo Baeck Institute, Inc.
129 bast 73rd Street

Gentlemen:

please be informed that our club was dissolved
as of Decewber 31, 1979.

we were happy to have supported your orgenizestion '
for the past years and wish you continious success in your
WOXKe

Sincerely yours,
Erna Green, Pres.

5 Bayard Road # 303
Pittsburgh,fa. 15213

\{ J LIBRARY FUND

Our library must grow. Yet, often we do not have the funds to
purchase expensive new publications or long sought-after books when
they are offered to us.

Please add to your membership dues a special donation earmarked for
the Library Fund. For each $10 donation a newly acquired book will
carry a bookplate bearing your name or the name of a relative or
friend whom you wish to honor.

Many thanks.

LEO BAECK INSTITUTE



